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Please remember that nail varnish 

SHOULD NOT be worn for school.  

Don’t forget to come along and see 

the brilliant performances that the 

children have been practising hard 

for.  The EYFS Wriggly Nativity is on 

Tuesday 20
th
 at 9.30am and the 

Y1,Y2&Y3 performance is on 

Wednesday 21
st
 at 9.30am.  

Latecomers will not be admitted 

under any circumstances! 

 

Reception would like to invite parents to their Talk for Writing performance of the Nativity Story 

on Tuesday 20
th

 December at 2.45pm.   

 

 

Swimming will resume on Tuesday 10
th
 

January. The classes attending this term are 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 4.  Don’t 

forget your kits. 

Remember to wear your party clothes all day for 

Party Day on Monday 19
th
 December! 

 

Join our choir at St Mary’s 

Cathedral on Monday 19
th
 

at 7pm for the beautiful 

Carols by Candlelight. 

 

We have had another brilliant Autumn term and school will close for the 

holidays on Thursday 22
nd

 December.  School re-opens for all children on 

Monday 9
th
 January.  We would also like to wish everyone a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

The 4
th
 Advent liturgy will be in the hall on 21

st
 

December at 2.30pm.  All welcome! 

 

All parents are invited to join us at the 

Achievement Assembly on Thursday 22
nd

 

December at 9.30am.  Latecomers will not 

be admitted under any circumstances! 

 


